

Dear Parents,

Welcome to Thomas Edison fifth grade. We have many exciting things planned for next school year to make it memorable. Our first field trip of the year will be to Camp Copneconic. This is a wonderful trip where students learn many things about cooperation, science, and confidence.

We are at camp on Wednesday, September 20th – Friday, September 22nd. The cost of camp is \$160.00 per student and \$80.00 for chaperones. We wanted to inform you in advance so you can be prepared for this expense, or take time off of work if you would like to join us. (We are allotted a limited number of chaperones.) We will have a fund-raiser early in the year to help students earn money for their trip. Half of your payment will be due on or before Friday, September 15th and the remainder will be due Friday, October 27th. You may want to put \$10.00 aside each week this summer to prepare for our trip.

We will send more specific information home at the beginning of the school year, and we will have a parent meeting to answer any questions you may have. If you have any questions before that, feel free to contact one of the fifth grade teachers.

Enjoy your summer. We will see you in the fall.

Sincerely, Mrs. Bruman Mrs. Kohanov Mrs. Lane

